
  APPROVED 7/24/2023 

MINUTES 

  CITY OF FARMINGTON HILLS 

FARMINGTON HILLS CITY COUNCIL 

CITY HALL - COMMUNITY ROOM 

JULY 10, 2023 - 6:00PM 

 

The study session meeting of the Farmington Hills City Council was called to order by Mayor Barnett at 

6:07pm  

 

Council Members Present: Barnett, Boleware, Bridges, Bruce, Knol, Massey and Newlin  

 

Council Members Absent:  None  

 

Others Present: City Manager Mekjian, City Clerk Smith, Assistant City 

Manager Valentine, Director Brown and City Attorney Joppich  

 

 

INTERVIEW FOR CITY CLERK POSITION 

City Clerk Smith outlined the succession plan that was in place for her office that included moving 

Deputy Clerk Carly Lindahl into the City Clerk position upon her retirement, if approved by City 

Council. She stated that per Carly’s resume that has been provided, she is more than qualified for the 

position and has every certification that she needs and could have at this level as well as holds a 

bachelor’s degree in public administration. Clerk Smith expressed her support for Carly as the next City 

Clerk. 

 

City Council conducted their interview with Deputy Clerk Lindahl. 

 

Deputy Clerk Lindahl excused herself following the interview questions to allow for further discussion by 

Council and then returned to the meeting. 

 

The consensus of City Council was to have staff place the appointment of Carly Lindahl as City Clerk on 

the next regular agenda for consideration.  

 

ADJOURNMENT 

The study session meeting adjourned at 7:19pm 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Pamela B. Smith, City Clerk 


